
REPORT OF THE FEOCK PARISH ELECTORS MEETING HELD AT 7PM ON MONDAY 15TH MAY 2023 AT 

THE HUB CARNON COMMUNITY CHURCH, BISSOE ROAD, CARNON DOWNS 

Attending:  Cllrs Anne Allen, Richard Brickell, Keith Hambly-Staite, Sue Cooper  

  Penny Brickell, Cornwall Councillor Martyn Alvey, Bob Richards, Amy Gates and 

  Brian Pope  

 

1. INTRODUCTION BY CHAIRMAN 

 

2. CHAIRMAN’S REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2022/23 

The Chairman’s report had been circulated prior to the meeting and copies were issued to 

the members of the public who were in attendance.  

 

3. CORNWALL COUNCILLORS REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2022/23 

The Cornwall Councillors report had been circulated prior to the meeting and copies were 

issued to the members of the public who were in attendance.  

 

4. DEVON & CORNWALL POLICE REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2022/23 

The Devon & Cornwall Police Report had been circulated prior to the meeting and copies 

were issued to the members of the public who were in attendance.  

 

5. PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2022/23 

The Planning Committee Report had been circulated prior to the meeting and copies were 

issued to the members of the public who were in attendance.  150 planning applications had 

been received in the last year and the Planning Committee members had worked very hard.  

 

6. FINANCE & GENERAL PURPOSES COMMITTEE FOR THE YEAR 2022/23 

The Finance & General Purposes Committee had been circulated prior to the meeting and 

copies were issued to the members of the public who were in attendance.  

 

7. ACCESS & AMENITIES COMMITTEE REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2022/23 

INCLUDING WELLBEING REPORT 

The Access & Amenities Committee Finance & General Purposes Committee had been 

circulated prior to the meeting and copies were issued to the members of the public who 

were in attendance.  

 

8. PARISHIONERS FORUM 

No parishioners wished to speak on any items.  

Cllr Anne Allen thanked all the Councillors for their support and especially Cllr Richard 

Brickell as Vice Chairman.  Cllr Allen also thanked the Parish Clerk for her support during the 

year she had been Chairman.   

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.05pm.  


